
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission meeting 
Wednesday November 6, 2008 

 
Present: Maryanne Genovese, Co-Chair 
  Patricia Radogna 
  Steve Scarangella 
  Manny Enes 
  Craig Casterella 
  Jean Wurzburger 
  Rosanne Aresty 
Absent:   
Excused: Randi Robinowitz, Trustee Liaison 
  Guy Pipolo 
  Dave Trizano, Co Chair 
 
Also present: Recreation Superintendent, Rosanne Saracino 
  Donna Marie Mollo, Equinox Representative 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm. by Commissioner Maryanne Genovese.   
 
Monday, October 6, 2008 Recreation and Parks Commission minutes were unanimously approved by 
Commissioner Pat Radogna and seconded by Commissioner Steve Scarangella. 
 
Superintendent Rosanne Saracino reviewed her November 08 Superintendent’s update with the Commission.  The 
Spring Carnival for 2009 was discussed.  The Turkey Trot was discussed.  Commissioner Maryanne Genovese, 
Commissioner Steve Scarangella and his wife volunteered to help out that morning.  Commissioner Manny Enes 
made a suggestion that the service groups sponsor a tree in the park and decorate it with lights.  The Parking booth 
and the boat ramp were brought up.  
 
Permits were reviewed:  Donna Marie Mollo, from Equinox asked the Commission for permission to do a 
walk/fundraiser for cancer awareness on June 7, 2009 from 11:00 – 1:00 pm.  Commissioner Manny Enes made a 
motion to approve.  Commissioner Craig Casterella seconded.   
 
Supt. Saracino suggested that once a month we open up the pavilion to have video game tournaments for the teens.  
We have a tentative date for December 20th.   Commissioner Craig Casterella feels that there is a huge need for 
more teen programming.   
 
Camp Update.  The barn at Bellows is not up to standard to house camp offices.  Supt. Saracino has been in touch 
with the French American School and is awaiting a response from them.     
 
Softball Fees.  The Commission was polled and everyone feels that the women’s teams should be paying just as 
much as the men’s teams in 2009, which is $950.00.   The women currently pay $750.00.   Commissioner Steve 
Scarangella made a motion to approve, Commissioner Maryanne Genovese seconded.  The Softball expense to 
revenue report will be done for the December meeting.  Softball fees will be on the December, 2008 agenda.   
 
Day Camp Fees for 2009 were tabled to next month’s meeting.   
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, December 3 at 6:30pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Ramos 
Recording Secretary 



 


